
God’s Country COVID-19 Information 

We are closely monitoring the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) statements regarding the novel form of coronavirus (COVID-19) and 

following guidelines from these agencies and other local and state 
governmental agencies. 

 

Commitment to Our Residents & Guests 

In order to fulfill our mission of being socially responsible and to prioritize 

the health and welfare of our guests and team members, we are 
implementing social distancing protocols for the management office, which is now 

open by appointment only. 

We are also encouraging residents and guests to practice social distancing 

as recommended by the CDC. 

1. Please call the office in advance of arrival or check out.  

2. We also ask that you call the office to discuss any questions or concerns you 

may have rather than visiting the office in person. If you have a matter that 
cannot be addressed by phone, please call the office to schedule an 

appointment, which will help us limit the number of people at the office. 

3. If you are under the weather, we ask that you please follow the guidance 
from the Centers for Disease Control and local public health officials and 

remain at your site, and do not visit the office or common areas of the 
resort. 

 If you have any questions, call the office (409) 202-6722.  

 

Cleanliness 

Cleanliness is always a top priority and the park common area is cleaned daily as 

part of our normal course of business. Over the past few weeks, we have increased 
the frequency and extent of those cleanings. Our team members have also received 
additional training and information regarding cleaning procedures and safety. 

How to Stay Informed & Resources 

For the most updated information and preventive protocols, please refer to 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) web site. 
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